Hi Debbie and Ken,
I just checked with my brother John and he said roof looks great and my Mom is pleased. We were
fortunate to have some good weather.

I would like to thank you for accomplishing this job and the professional way you do business. From the
day I talked Debbie and met with Ken everything was First Class. I would highly recommend your
company to my friends.

If you could please send the paperwork to me in Ottawa and I will look after it.
Thanks Again.

Best Regards

Phil Carney



